
 

 

 

Winterbourne Junior Girls’ School 
Year 5 Newsletter 

Week ending Friday 5th September 2025 

The girls have made an excellent start to Year 5, show-
ing our school values of teamwork, respect and toler-
ance. As is customary at the start of a new academic 
year at WJGS, pupils worked on their Cultural Heritage 
projects, where they explored their ancestry and tradi-
tions. They also identified the values portrayed by their 
families and presented on an object that holds special 
significance to them. In collaboration with their parents, 
pupils created their family tree, explaining the relation-
ships it shows. The girls understand that their identity 
refers to their qualities, beliefs, personality, looks and 
expressions that make them unique and that their cultur-
al identity is important for helping them to belong, feel 
safe, feel proud and to show respect and tolerance for 
each other.  

                             
                         
 
 
 

 

Kindness 

 

5.1 

Precious 

 

All of Class 5.2 

 

 

 

10 min English & Maths Autumn Workout 1 

Times Tables: 2—12 

Reading: MyOn Homework Project 
 

Please be reminded that three entries need to be rec-
orded each week. Also take the Accelerated Reader  
Quiz once you have completed a book.  

Homework Workout books to return on Monday of 
each week. Homework reminders are on Google. 

The Value of the 
Month is: 

SELF 

Curriculum 

Class Text:  The Firework Mak-
er’s  Daughter 

            

English: Setting Description   

           
Math: Place Value 

 
RE: Why should we care for the world?  

 

Science Unit: Mysterious Materials 

5.1 

Melissa & Donella 

5.2 

Ayesha & Misri 

 

 

Word  
of  

the Week 
  

mingle 

   

Please follow us on Facebook, Insta-

gram Youtube and X to support our 

school  @WJGSS on all platforms. 

 

 
There are some fascinating items of 

interest about Winterbourne Junior 

Girls’ School. 

 

vicious 

precious 

conscious 

delicious 

malicious 

suspicious 

audacious 

spacious 

subconscious 

unconscious 

 Swimming: Class 5.1 begins swimming sessions next Thursday, 11th for 
the duration of 6 weeks.  
 
We will be celebrating Roald Dahl Day on Friday 12th September. Please do-
nate £1 for Roald Dahl's Marvellous Children's Charity. The girls may dress as 
a character from one of his books, wear yellow or their uniform back to front.   

Notice 

You are invited to 

our virtual            

Winterbourne           

Expects @ 4:45 –

5:15 on Thursday, 

11th September. 

You should have 

received a link      
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